
HEADLINES 

Alumni Spotlight 

George Marostica, proud alumnus from 1953 
and 1955 and former instructor, has left quite a 
lasting legacy at Oregon Tech. As a student on 

the original campus in Klamath Falls, he was the 
first alumnus to be recruited to return as an 

instructor. George taught machining for over 50 
years at the university and several of his 

relatives have since graduated from Oregon 
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Read About the Marostica Legacv. Here 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Giving Tuesdar­

December 1 I Online 

Q.rn.gon Tech Professor Appointed Vice Chair 

Oregon Tech Receives $69k Grant to 

SuQ.QOrt CamQus Veteran Resource Centers 

Oregon Tech Together: A Conversation 

with Dr. Erin Foley, VP & Dean of 

Students 

December 17 I Online 

ONLINE RESOURCES 

Oregon Tech Covid-19 Rese2nse 

�gon Tech Together Event Recording� 

Oregon Tech Traffic Bowl Teams Wins 1st 

Place 

Happy #GivingTuesday! 

Today is the dayl All donations up to $1�000 will be doubled! 

In grateful appreciation of the growing culture of philanthropy at Oregon Tech, President Nagi 

Naganathan and his wife, Kasturi, have once again made a generous matching gift challenge 

of $10,000 for : . • . · � " . New this year--a group of loyal Oregon Tech alumni have 
also contributed an additional $15,000 towards the matching opportunity giving a total 

of $25,000 in matching funds! 

All gifts will be matched today 1 :1 up to $1000 per donation and be designated to the 

activities and initiatives at Oregon Tech that YOU desire to support. 
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Submit Your Photo Today! 

Alumni are invited to submit a photo for our holiday photo contest. Each 
submission will be featured on our social media pages and in the January 

newsletter. Everyone who enters will receive an alumni branded gift and the 
current Marketing cohort of students at Oregon Tech will be choosing 3 top 

winners for extra prizes! 

Get all the details by clicking HERE and submit your best pie before Dec. 9, 2020! 

ALUMNI BUSINESS SPOTLIGHT 

As we celebrate the holidays this month, we invite you to 

consider supporting alumni-owned businesses. The online 

business directory features a wide variety of options 

including wineries, financial services, energy efficiency 

companies, personalized gifts, metalworks and more. 

Visit the directory HERE and to get added to the list, email 

rebecca.burkeen@oit.edu. 

Help bring joy this season 
Buy your gifts at smile.amazon.com

or with AmazonSmile ON in the app 

and Amazon donates 

amazon smile 
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Make a difference this holiday. Shop for gifts at smile.amazon.com/ch/23-
7056213 to generate donations for the Oregon Tech Foundation . 
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hJtps://alumni.oit.edu/ 

Stay Connected on Social Media 

Unsubscribe 

Oregon Tech Foundation 

www.oit.edu/give 


